PARENT RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIDEO/FILM USE
April 21, 2010
Dear Parent(s), 

We will be watching the movie Apollo 13 (rated PG) on April 26th – 28th. 

If you do not wish your child to watch Apollo 13, please sign this form and return by April 23 and an alternative assignment will be given.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Schneider
Ms. Marshall
6th grade Science Teachers

I do not want my child, _____________________________________________,


to view the video/film _____Apollo 13_____.  Please substitute an 


alternative instructional activity.

Parent/Guardian

Date

